
 

 

 
 
November 1, 2022 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
With this letter, the Verizon Telephone Companies (Verizon) hereby transmits a complete copy of MCImetro Access 
Transmission Services Corp. d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services (“MCImetro”), Tariff FCC No. 1 Base 
Document, which includes the Cancellation Supplement and all tariff changes effective as of October 4, 2022.   
 
This Tariff was replaced by MCImetro Access Transmission Services LLC d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission 
Services Tariff No. 1 on August 1, 2021. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this transmittal should be forwarded to Ian Dillner, Associate 
General Counsel, Federal Regulatory and Legal Affairs, via facsimile on (202) 920-5801, or by hand-delivery to 1300 
I Street NW, Suite 500 East, Washington, DC 20005. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Associate General Counsel 
Federal Regulatory and Legal Affairs 
 
Attachments: 
 Complete Base Document 


